
February 26, 2023

How to Contact Us
700 Navajo, Aztec, NM 87410  •  505-334-6833  •  minassistant@firstaztec.org  •  www.firstaztec.org

Pastor Mike • 405-919-6063 • mnapier@firstaztec.org      Pastor Austin • 405-269-0074 • acannon@firstaztec.org

Attendance & Giving
Week of 2/19/23

Worship Services......................................... 78 / 107
Sunday School............................................. 104 / 87
Sunday Evening....................................................... 47
Wednesday Evening........................................... 107
Baptisms 2023............................................................  0

Needed Each Week..........................$11,220.00
Received Last Week........................... $6,972.00
Received to Date...............................$69,065.98
Needed to Date.................................$91,323.16
Total Budget.................................... $583,451.00

Giving Beyond Our Tithes
Global Impact Missions Offering (GIMO)
Needed Each Week................................$442.00
Received Last Week................................. $30.00
Received to Date................................. $1,945.00
Total Goal............................................$23,000.00

Gathering Fund
Received to Date................................  $1,770.00
Received Last Week....................................$0.00

You can give your tithes and gifts online by 
visiting firstaztec.org/giving. 

The Power to Commit!
Kingdom Power, Part 8
1 Peter 2:1-12
Pastor Mike Napier

The February Baptism Celebration is this afternoon at 4:30 pm. 
Immediately following the baptisms, we will have a party in 
the Fellowship Hall! Cake and other goodies will be served. Be 
present to encourage those that are following Christ in Baptism. 
If you wish to get baptized, please make an appointment with 
Pastor Mike. 



We now have FBC Aztec caps 
available in black and gray. You 
can order them on the website at 
firstaztec.org/store or get them 
from Crystal in the office during 
the week--cash or credit card are 
accepted. There is a suggested 

donation of $15 each.

We now have a new online 
giving service. With this service, 
you will be able to make a 
recurring or one-time gift and 
indicate your regular tithe and 

any other special offering you are giving to. Go to 
firstaztec.org/giving to access the new option.

A new session of Financial Peace 
University will start Sunday, 
March 12 at 5:30 pm. Financial 
Peace University is a nine-lesson 
course that teaches you how 
to save for emergencies, pay 
off debt fast, spend wisely, and 
invest for your future. There is a 

cost of $60 per couple or single for materials. Sign up 
in the First Cafe area or call the church office. Open to 
community members!

Gary Lanier will be starting a 
new Sunday School class on 
March 19th at 10:45 am for men 
of all ages. Don’t miss it!

Sunday, 26th
Breakfast, 8:00 - 8:45 am
Worship Service & Sunday School, 
9:00 am & 10:45 am
Building Team, 3:00 pm
Baptism Celebration, 4:30 pm
Discipleship Groups, 5:30 pm

Wednesday, 1st
Meal, 5:30 - 6:15 pm
Discipleship Groups, 6:30 pm

Thursday, 2nd
Ladies Quilting, 9:00 am
KOPS Prayer Group, 10:00 am
Praise Team, 6:30 pm

Friday, 3rd
Celebrate Recovery, 6:30 pm

Sunday, 5th
Breakfast, 8:00 - 8:45 am
Worship Service & Sunday School, 
9:00 am & 10:45 am
Discipleship Groups, 5:30 pm

Monday, 6th
Personnel Team, 6:00 pm

Tuesday, 7th
Tuesday Prayer, 5:30 am - 5:30 pm
Church Council, 6:30 pm

Wednesday, 8th
Meal, 5:30 - 6:15 pm
Discipleship Groups, 6:30 pm

Thursday, 9th
Ladies Quilting, 9:00 am
KOPS Prayer Group, 10:00 am
Praise Team, 6:30 pm

Friday, 10th
Celebrate Recovery, 6:30 pm

Sunday, 12th
Breakfast, 8:00 - 8:45 am
Worship Service & Sunday School, 
9:00 am & 10:45 am
Discipleship Groups, 5:30 pm

Tuesday, 14th
Tuesday Prayer, 5:30 am - 5:30 pm
Communications Team, 5:45 pm

Weekly Calendar

Deacons on Call
Don Johnson ~ 505-320-0819

Bryant Cox ~ 505-516-9642

Follow us 
@firstbaptaztec


